
Tenant Seasonal Decoration Standards 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

As the seasonal festivities approach, we wanted to remind you of our decoration standards to 

ensure a safe and enjoyable environment for everyone in the community. 

Guidelines for Seasonal Decorations: 

• All decorations must be non-flammable and safe for indoor use. 

• Outdoor decorations should not obstruct walkways or common areas. 

• String lights must be approved and should not create fire hazards. 

• Natural decorations (e.g., wreaths, flowers) should be maintained to avoid decay. 

• All decorations must be removed within one week after the holiday season ends. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We hope you enjoy the festive season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 


